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The Minister of Foreign Affairs of Greece to the
Canadian Ambassador to Greece

MINISTERE ROYAL DES

AFFAIRES ETRANGERES
ATHENS, September 30, 1959

No. 140140 E/9 TH/60
EXCELLENCY,

I have the honour to acknowledge receipt of Your Excellency’s letter dated
the 9th of September, 1959 proposing, on instruction from your Government
that an agreement for the modification of non-immigrant visa requirements be
concluded between our two Governments in the followings terms:

(See Note I)

ik LhaGrenk LItIZeNSs . e e enter or land.”

I have the honour to inform you that the foregoing proposals are acceptable
to the Royal Greek Government and that your letter referred to above and my
present reply thereto shall constitute an Agreement, between our two Govern-
ments, which shall come into force one month after this date and shall remain
in force until thirty days after a notice of termination has been received by
either Government.

Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.
E. AVEROFF-TOSSIZZA.
H. E. Edgar D’Arcy McGreer,

Ambassador of Canada,
ATHENS.




